
July 8, 1997 

WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

Dear Harold: 

Always set margins before writing! 

Hope you are feeling stronger and better. I think it is tough 
to adapt to the first hot weather of the season. It bothers 
me, too: 

I think I have the first epilogue to Waketh, but where it is is 
a mystery. I'll see if I can find it. 

I must tell you, I really enjoy our correspondence. I think many 
people must have a brain, yet they keep it hidden. Thanks for 
being so nice to us. 

I have never really understood what it is that you don't like about 
the ARRB. I know they do not seem to be going after the records you 
want, but I fail to completely understand your problem wtih 
them. 

On the home front- Dad is much stronger and his appetite is 
improved. He ate 1/3 of my salad at lunch and a couple ribes. 
Ribs. But he can't walk very far. 

We just had a new roof put on the house. Now poor but with a great 
looking roof! 

Have yet to hear from my buddy at Legal Aid about doing a benefit 
JFK talk for them. I have half a mind to just rent a hall, do 
my own advertising, and have everyone bring a can of food for 
Dare to Care, our local food bank. 

Frankly, I would like to make a demo tape of my speech and see if 
I can get on the college lecture circuit. 

Last week, the Black Entertainment Network had a talk show on 
Dr. King's death, but it was preempted by talk of the cannibal 
Tyson. Tavis Smiley is the host. I called the show, tried to speak 
to a staffer, but spoke to "voice mail", a $50 word for answering 
machine. Told them they should contact you, Jim Lesar and maybe 
Jerry McKnight. Doubt they will. Show is I think in DC. 

Otherwise, my writing has fallen off to nil.Sort of like my interes-
t in my legal practice. I think I need a vacation. Goijng to Key 
West in November. 

Hope you enjoy the enclosures and I will try to write later in 
the week. 

Love, 
Bill 


